
April 3, 2023 

City of Ozark Planning & Development 
Attn: Cameron Smith, Director 
205 N. 1st Street
Ozark, Mo 65721

Re: Ozark Special Road District Road Cut/Bore Permit Application 

This letter is to inform the City of Ozark Planning & Development Department of a new policy the 
Ozark Special Road District has passed where road cuts and boring will now require a permit with 
a completed application at a cost of $120.00 (non-refundable). 

The application form is attached and can be obtained via the Districts website: osrdmo.gov.

Should you require any further information, I am available for further discussion. 

Chris Somers
561-756-2591
Commissioner

Ozark Special Road District
P.O. Box 688
Ozark, Mo. 65721
417-581-1632


